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MM21/18 TEMPORARY CHANGES TO PARKING - EPPING TO 
CHATSWOOD RAIL SHUTDOWN - Mayor, Councillor 
Jerome Laxale          

File Number: MYR/07/10/20 - BP18/926 
 

 
I have been contacted by many residents regarding recent changes to resident 
parking due to the shutdown of the Epping to Chatswood rail line. 
 
All are in favour of temporary two hour parking zones being implemented, however 
they have requested that these zones allow for resident parking permits. 
 
 

RECOMMENDATION: 
 
(a) That staff work with residents affected by the temporary 2P parking controls that 

are being implemented during the Epping to Chatswood rail shutdown to 
implement resident parking schemes during this period. 

 
(b) That the General Manager be delegated the authority to implement any 

changes to the 2P parking controls to accommodate resident parking during the 
Epping to Chatswood rail shutdown. 

 
 

ATTACHMENTS 
There are no attachments for this report. 
 
Report Prepared By: 

 
Councillor Jerome Laxale 
Mayor  
 
  
 


